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December 3, 2020 
 

To EOC Students and Families: 

Yuma County Pandemic Information: 
Our school thanks our students and community for their patience during the brief back to distance learning period that occurred from 
November 23 through the Thanksgiving break.  During the distance learning period our school was rigorously cleaned and disinfected.  
In-person classes resumed on November 30, 2020 and it was great to see many of our students back and successfully learning. 
 
We are close to the end of our second quarter and would like to take this opportunity to review a few items. 
 1.  Teachers still conduct daily lessons in person as well as virtually and offer support between classes.  
 2.  For students under the age of 18 who need supervision, students that lack technology and students that have difficulty with 
      distance learning may still attend school. 
 3.  Students must continue to contact teachers for attendance purposes.   
 4.  Finals are scheduled for December 16, 17, and 18. 
 5.  The last day to submit assignments for quarter 2 is December 18.  Teachers have the option to decline assignments that were 
       assigned prior to November 11, 2020.  Please contact your teachers if more time will be needed.  
 
At this point time the school is remaining open to in-person services. 
 
Arizona Department of Health Services is still recommending Hybrid services for Yuma county even though data still exceeds 2 of the 3 
benchmark categories.  You can find the most information by visting:  https://www.azdhs.gov  
 
Status of Student Chromebooks 
Our procurement office received notice that the vendor was delaying shipment until January.  The school has decided to switch to a new 
vendor.  The school will be refunded the full amount of the order.  We sincerely apologize and we will continue to work diligently with 
families to ensure student success.  If you need staff to drop off or pick up work, please call 928-329-0990 extension 4001. 
 
The school will always attempt to provide the most up-to-date information that is available regarding the pandemic and its impact upon 
the school.   
 
Please contact the school at 928-329-0990 ext 4111 if you have questions or concerns. 
 

With best regards, 

 
Brian Grossenburg 
Principal  
EOC Charter High School 
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